
From: Mark Danelon [mailto:mdanelon@elkenergy.com]  
Sent: March-09-17 11:15 AM 
To: DAFerkany Consulting (Denis Ferkany); BoardSec 
Subject: RE: EB-2016-0066 comments and OEB specific regulatory recommendations 
 
Hi Denis 
 
Thank you for your comments- I have attached the presentations for you now 
 
Thank you very much for the time you took out to read and provide your feedback. 
 
Thanks 
 
 
Mark D. Danelon, CPA, CA 
Director, Finance & Regulatory Affairs 
E.L.K. Energy Inc 
172 Forest Avenue 
Essex, Ontario N8M 3E4 
 
Tel: 519-776-5291  Ext 204 
Fax: 519-776-5640 
 
From: DAFerkany Consulting (Denis Ferkany)   
Sent: March-08-17 5:38 PM 
To: BoardSec@ontarioenergyboard.ca 
Cc: Mark Danelon; Natyshak, Taras 
Subject: EB-2016-0066 comments and OEB specific regulatory recommendations 
 
To Whom It May Concern and /or Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

My wife and I are residential customers of ELK Energy, in Essex, ON. Upon review [in part] of 
the rate increase request documentation EB-2016-0066, we are offering our support for the 
request.  In addition, my review of the OEB process has generated specific comments for the 
OEB in general. 
 
From our direct user experience, we find that ELK has a customer focus and provides adequate 
service to its customers.   We do note that a specific capital project [in Viscount Estates] has 
been delayed since undertaken in 2015, in part due to underfunded personnel demands on ELK 
operations and manegment.  

We believe that the rate increase, deployed substantially towards increasing personnel capacity, 
will allow ELK to maintain its current level of customer satisfaction, and increase those efforts 
as outlined in the application.    

As noted, my review is "in part" regarding the application documentation.  Upon visiting the 
OEB web site to review the application, I was confronted with more than 24 plus documents to 
sort thru. Though now retired, I spent my professional life writing, reviewing and implementing 






